Revisiting the British New Wave - Event Report

Re-visiting the British New Wave took place on April 20th, 2023, at the University of Sheffield. This one day event drew delegates from across the UK, as well as speakers from Brazil, Poland, the United States. 13 papers in total were presented, with contributions from colleagues at all career stages. Delegates were also given a tour of the University's Special Collections which showcased material from the Jack Rosenthal, Richard Hoggart, and Barry Hines papers. 

We began with a keynote address from Professor Melanie Williams which explored Shelagh Delaney’s hitherto underappreciated role in shaping A Taste of Honey for the screen. Melanie’s book on A Taste of Honey was also launched at the event. Other papers explored the new wave’s legacy in British popular culture, ‘the long new wave’, the visibility of queer and trans lives in the new wave, new wave stardom, the new wave and TV, and the construction of region in the films, amongst many other topics. 

Plans for publications emerging from the event are now being made. A special journal issue is in the pipeline which we hope to see published in early 2024, and in the longer term we are aiming to draw together an edited book to further explore the themes and issues raised at the event.

The BAFTSS funding ensured that we could host a free, accessible event. The funds covered food and refreshments for the delegates as well as the transport costs of the keynote speaker. The keynote speaker’s accommodation costs were covered by the The School of English at the University of Sheffield. 










